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The committee meets every Monday at 1:30pm on Zoom to discuss website issues as well as inreach 
and outreach ideas. Our new coordinator Lanza is a member of the committee and provides input and 
guidance to help our monthly meetings grow. All meetings are encouraged to participate in this 
committee.    
 
The committee is currently working on getting the monthly meeting websites into compliance. The 
website Terms and Conditions documents have been updated on all websites by HUBB. However, it is 
important that your meeting review the T&C to insure that the demographic details are correct. 
 
The compliant versions of the Privacy and Copyright policies that have been approved by Quarterly 
Meeting have been distributed to all meetings for them to update on their individual websites. So far 2 
of the 10 websites are in compliance with 3 others actively working towards compliance. It is important 
to get your websites into compliance as soon as possible to avoid any possible legal issues. If you 
need assistance or have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 
abingtonquarter@gmail.com. 
 
Submitted by Bob Reiff, Convener 
 


